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Internet Safety 

Internet Safety Day was this week and all 

classes learned about how 

to keep themselves safe 

online. Each child should 

bring home a poster with 

some useful tips for online safety. 

 

Data processing consent forms 

Could you please return these as soon as 

possible? If you need another copy, just let 

us know and we’ll send a new one home. 

 

Winter Fund Applications 

There is still a little time to make an 

application to the Winter Fund. Any family 

can apply. The grant covers items such as: 

White Goods, Small 

electricals, Furniture, 

Flooring, and Winter 

clothing. Please get in 

touch as soon as 

possible if you wish to apply. 

 

 

 

Wellbeing 

The children are really enjoying wellbeing 

activities this week. They are learning all 

about our 

five ways 

to shine 

and how 

they can 

help their own wellbeing. This has been an 

important part of Children’s Mental Health 

Week. 

 

Reminders 

 Class 3 need to bring a 

swimming kit each Thursday. 

 

 Healthy packed lunches 

with a limit on chocolate 

and crisps. No fizzy 

drinks. 
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Dates for the diary 

 

Thursday 17th February                               Random act of kindness day 

Friday 18th February                                  School breaks up for half term 

Monday 28th February                                 Return to school 

Thursday 3rd March                                    World Book Day 

Tuesday 22nd March                                    PD Day 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


